

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993 Fax: 0151 625 0332

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS icallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

1st March 2019

Dear Parents/Carers.



Year 6 Tuck shop enterprise - Fruit Loot

In Year 6, we have been working on an enterprise project to support a local charity Stick N Step. Stick 'n' Step works with children and young people with cerebral palsy, and their families, from all across North West England and North Wales. Last year we raised almost £500 for Stick N Step. The organisation was formed in 2002 by a group of parents of children and young people who have cerebral palsy. Stick 'n' Step was established to provide free conductive education sessions to children and young people from across North West England and North Wales. The organisation is completely independent and receives all of its funding from the generosity of local people, communities, businesses and grant making trusts. They work with 72 children and families on a weekly basis during term time and it costs in the region of £4,500 per child per year to offer their services.

As part of our leadership development, we have set up a Healthy Schools Snack Shop for the school so that they everyone can enjoy a healthy snack at break time. All profits that are raised from the enterprise will be donated directly to Stick N Step. The name of our enterprise is 'Fruit Loot'.

We will be selling fresh and dried fruit on a daily basis and will also be selling popcorn and toast on special occasions. Popcorn will be sold every other Friday and toast will be sold every other Wednesday. Prices will start from 20p up to 50p maximum.

We suggest that you give your child enough money to last them the week in a small named purse or wallet which will be left in a container in the class. The purse/wallet can be taken home at the weekend to top it back up with money. Fruit Loot will be open every day on the playground at breaktime for the rest of the school year. Items for sale and their prices (including the "special days") will be posted on the weekly newsletter.

The Snack shop will not be selling drinks and, as such, the arrangements that are already in place for morning drinks (juice) and that parents are invoiced for will remain so as to not cause any confusion.

We really appreciate your support in our new venture and look forward to raising lots of money for 'Stick n Step.

Dsoer Sason Will

Elias Alex Pascal Patrick Joseph. 6

15abella Ava Sophie Year 6

Evic S





